
It is unconscionable that freeway expansion is being considered in this day and age of 
climate emergency! We can't be enabling and promoting another increase in inefficient 
and polluting car transport, when we need to be deeply discouraging it. Is the 
government insane? (Or just corrupt?) There are so many needed things to do with 
infrastructure money that would actually make the world a better place. I don't use cars 
as a commitment to doing what I can to lessen fossil fuel use and the climate 
emergency, but it is very difficult to bike safely, or to get public transport, up to 
Washington, or to other outlying locations. What about increasing and improving public 
transport & bike lanes? I have European friends and they can't believe how pathetic 
these options are in Portland (and Portland is supposed to be on the forefront of 
progressive change in the US!) Let's get with it and start taking the climate crisis 
seriously – No More Freeway Expansions! 


